Turkey-Quitaque ISD – Board of Trustees – Regular Meeting
January 9, 2023


Members of the Turkey-Quitaque ISD Board of Trustees met for a Regular Meeting on Monday, January 9, 2023 at 7:00 P.M.  Members present were Jodi Cruse, JC Pigg, Shad Schlueter, Kirk Saul and Chris Tucker.  Others present were Superintendent Jackie Jenkins, Principal Brandon Smith and Donna Pigg.  Neal Edwards and Fidel Valdes were absent.

Motion was made by Shad Schlueter and seconded by JC Pigg to approve the items on the consent agenda, which included the minutes of the December 10, 2022 Regular meeting, monthly financial reports (Balance – December 31, 2022 – 3,057,065.65), and payment of bills.  The motion passed unanimously.

New Business:
Tracy Lambert of Foster & Lambert CPA, LLC presented the Financial Audit summary for the 2021-2022 school year.  Kirk Saul made the motion to accept the audit as presented.  Shad Schlueter seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.

Mrs. Jenkins gave an update on the new and leased travel buses.  No action was taken.

The upcoming Board election was discussed.  No action was taken.

Mrs. Jenkins informed the board of the $200,000 Safety and Security Grant.  Valley will apply for this grant.  Needs were discussed.  No action was taken.

Jodi Cruse made the motion to deny a transfer request of a student currently enrolled in Lockney ISD.  JC Pigg seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.

Mrs. Jenkins received a satisfactory appraisal.  JC Pigg made the motion and Kirk Saul seconded to renew Mrs. Jenkins contract for 2023-24 to include a $5000 raise to be included on her 2022-23 and 2023-24 contracts.  The motion passed unanimously.

The Board discussed the termination of the contract with Cathy Morton to file erate for TQISD.
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